
CHUG, CHUG, CHUG 

WELCOME TO THE “NEW NORMAL” 

The TRID is on the Move 
And “Business as Usual” has Changed Forever 

 

 
Lenders, for each Loan Application you take today, a Loan Estimate will be due on Thursday, Oct. 8th. We’ve 
been preparing for TRID for months, and now we’ll put that preparation to the test. YOU CAN DO THIS!!! Just 
take one step at a time. 
 
If you need any help on your early lender instructions, even if we’ve already gone over them with a fine-tooth 
comb, do not hesitate to contact me. Use this ALTA Three-Day Disclosure Chart to stay on track. 
 
In addition to myself and the closers at each location, East Texas Title Companies and Flowers Davis PLLC are 
making the following individuals available to you this week to answer your questions and help you out with de-
tails: 
 
Erica Hallmark  
ehallmark@etextitle.com  
903-509-1001 
 
Brandi Abercrombie 
babercrombie@etextitle.com 
903-939-3356 
 
Melody Smiley 
msmiley@etextitle.com 
903-657-2254  
 
Catherine Goodgion 
ccg@flowersdavis.com 
903-534-8063 
 
Scott Miller 
jsm@flowersdavis.com  
903-757-8900 
 
Even though the first TRID closings will be about 45 days out, I am working on getting authorization to release 
the Closing Disclosure out to you for review. 
                        Best regards, 
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